
 

 

 

  

 

 

March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We would like to invite you to a SATs information session to be held at 5:30-6:00pm on Wednesday 
20th March. The session will provide you with information and support for the SATs assessments 
which your child will be undertaking during May. Although the KS1 SATs are not a statutory 
assessment this year, as a school we have chosen to still deliver them to further inform our teacher 
judgements for the end of KS1. There will be an opportunity for us to explain the timetabling of the 
assessments and to show you some examples of past papers. There will also be the Year 2 staff on 
hand to answer any questions or to give advice on ways to support your child. Please come to the 
main school office where you will be directed to a Year 4 classroom. 

The session will cover: 

1. Introduction to Assessments: An overview of the assessment arrangements and expected 
standards for Year 2.  

2. The Assessment format: Insight into the layout and questions within the Reading, Maths 
and Spelling papers.  

3. Home-School Partnership: Tips and suggestions on how you can further support your child 
at home.  

4. Q&A Session: An opportunity to ask any questions you may have about the assessments. 
 

This presentation is a fantastic opportunity for you to gain a deeper understanding of the assessment 

process, layout and questioning, alongside some materials to take home to support your child’s 

progress and the opportunity to explore SATs style materials first hand. We hope to see you at the 

meeting. If you have any questions in the meantime, please direct to the class teacher in the first 

instance or to the Year 2 Year Group Lead, Miss Garty, if you need further support. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Caitlin Garty 
Year 2 Year Group Lead 


